
 

 

 

        2014 Municipal Elections 

ARE YOU ON THE VOTERS’ LIST? 
A Voter Information Letter will be distributed to all eligible voters in the Town of Deep 
River no later than September 29, 2014 to enable voters to cast their ballot by Internet 
or Telephone voting methods ONLY. There will be no voting by paper ballot. 

In order to receive a Voter Information Letter providing election information and a 
Personal Identification Number (PIN) required to cast your vote, your name must be on 
the Voters’ List. Please do not assume your name is on the list! 

You may visit www.deepriver.ca to confirm if you are on the Voters’ List. If 
you are not on the list, please visit the Town Hall at 100 Deep River Road, 
Deep River, Ontario beginning Tuesday, September 2, 2014 during 
regular office hours between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. to fill out the 
prescribed form. You must provide identification showing your name and 
qualifying Deep River address in order to be added. A list of acceptable 
identification is available at www.deepriver.ca or in the Town Hall lobby on 
the Elections Bulletin Board. 

No revisions to the Voters’ List will be made by telephone.  

 

 

 


